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National Council Meetings 

Following the No4 District Meeting it was asked why the National Meeting 

in April can’t be in the week instead of a weekend. 

The reason for a weekday meeting would be: 

 

1. The rooms could be cheaper. 

 

2. More members should be able to attend as they do not 

have to look after Grand Children/Children in the week due 

to school times, also most people have things book at the 

Weekends to do with families. 


